Comment letter suggestions:

If you have any credentials, use them.
Using your own words is more effective than copy and paste.
Make it personal if possible.  For example, I live downwind from the plant and worry I will be affected by toxins.  My property value will be reduced by the visual pollution.  My kids ride a school bus past the site of the storage facility for the explosive methanol.  I have lived in Tacoma 20 years and we are still dealing with ASARCO toxins.
If you don’t want to get personal you can say you are concerned about the future of the planet if we continue to use fossil fuels or continue to pollute or whatever.
You may comment more than once if you want to speak to different issues.  You can also comment on as many issues as you want in one letter.
Read this for inspiration.  It will probably make you mad.
“Determination of Significance, Notice of Request for EIS Scoping Comments, and
Notice of Public Scoping Meeting” located here:
http://cms.cityoftacoma.org/planning/Final%20NWIWT%20Scoping%20Notice%2012_15.pdf
[bookmark: _GoBack]Scoping comments need to be submitted by Mar 4, 2016.  Written comments may be submitted via mail, email or fax to the City’s Project Manager:
Ian Munce, AICP, Principal Planner
City of Tacoma
Planning & Development Services Department
747 Market Street, Suite 345
Tacoma, WA 98402
tacoma.methanol.sepa@cityoftacoma.org
phone: 253-573-2478
fax: 253-591-5433
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